
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSA Committee Changes – Alan Brooks PSA Chair 

 

There have been some changes in our set up for this school year; Catherine Patterson and 

Charlotte McCann (Chair & Deputy Chair) have decided to step down although they’ll still be 

involved in upcoming events, they can’t escape that easily.  I’ve taken over the role of Chair 

and David Beattie is now the Deputy Chair – we’re both two long standing PSA committee 

members.   

 

I’d like to thank both Catherine and Charlotte for the hard work and support they’ve shown 

over the last years.  At last week’s AGM, we welcomed new committee members and also 

increased our pool of helpers for busy events so thank you all for coming on board!  We said 

bye to some members whose children have moved on to ‘big school’, we’re grateful to all of 

them for their years of service. 

    

As you’ll know, Cairnshill has a Parent Staff Association (PSA) with a long and successful 

history and I hope to be able to continue with that tradition.  The PSA is a registered charity 

consisting of parents and staff volunteers. Our aim is to fundraise (outside of the school’s 

budget) for the benefit of all our children in school; we do this by engaging with the wider 

school community through organising activities and events for our children, parents, families 

and friends. 

 

• All money raised goes towards widening and enhancing the quality of our children’s 

learning and their overall school experience 

• The PSA is open to ALL parents and staff and we are representative of the school 

community  

 

We’ll update you shortly on our planned calendar for the coming year, in the meantime our 

first events are the Curry Night at Bengal Brasserie on 16th October and the Family Photo night 

on 23rd October (details to follow for that). 

 

I hope your children have settled in to a new school year and I look forward to catching up 

with you over the next few weeks and months. 

 

Thank you for all your PSA support, 

Alan 


